
 

On this golden anniversary year, the grad students at the 
Lunar and Planetary Laboratory invite you to join them 

in celebration at Bratfest 2010, featuring: 
Bratwurst, Beer, Cheesecake, Pie & More! 

October 16 @ 6 pm 
Location: 501 East Roger Road, Tucson, AZ  

(Parking available at Fry’s on the NE corner of 1st N Ave and East Roger Road) 

$10 donation requested upon arrival 
$15 commemorative t-shirts for sale! 

http://bratfest.net 

Two score and 10 years ago our forefathers brought forth, upon this campus, a new department, 
conceived in Liberty, and dedicated to the proposition that all planetary bodies (except Pluto and minor 
bodies) are created equal.  It is for us, the living, rather to be dedicated here to the unfinished work 
which they have, thus far, so nobly carried on. It is rather for us to be here dedicated to the great task 
remaining before us – to drink beer. 


